
JAMIE STUBBS - CITY WARDEN

WESTCOTES WARD

These are the main issues that the
City Wardens can help with:

� Educating the public and raising
awareness of environmental crimes

ENFORCEMENT ISSUES:

� Littering

� Dog fouling & Dog Control Orders

� Bins on the street
(domestic and commercial)

� Commercial waste disposal

� Free distribution of printed material

� Fly posting

� Small scale fly tipping

� Graffiti

� Vehicles for sale on the road

� Repairing vehicles on the road

� Failure to produce waste transfer 
documents

� Street litter control notices

� Skips & Scaffolding

� Rubbish on private land
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CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY’S ENVIRONMENT

Email:City.Warden@leicester.gov.uk

Website: www.leicester.gov.uk

www.Leicester.gov.uk/myaccount
City Wardens, 

Phoenix House

1 King Street

Leicester,

LE1 6RN

Leicester City Wardens

City Wardens

CITY WARDEN SERVICE

Darren Evans 



CITY WARDEN SERVICE UPDATE

If you have any issues that you would like to report then please speak 
to the City Wardens or contact the service 

onwww.Leicester.gov.uk/myaccount

Stoneygate report .

FLYTIPPING IN THE AREA:
Its been a very hard year with problem areas taking a lot
of work but I feel that we have made some good results
Mere road has been a problem area for many years and
now we can see that the number of fly-tips has reduced
and the area as a whole has vastly improved a combination
of informative letters to fixed penalty notices being issued.
DUTY OF CARES:
As reported the Duty of Care project has been a success
with all business being inspected, in the New Year I will be
progressing to Stage Two: This will be issuing legal notices
under Section 47 and Community Protection Notices to
address the Takeaways and littering from customers
,Working with the businesses and patrolling enforcement
days.
Winter projects: NEW YEAR,
Bins on streets projects I will be looking at tackling the old
and new with the goal being set very high
major hotspots for fly-tipping will be monitored.
Also Community clean up days including meet and greets
with residents if you are interested please contact me so
we can make arrangements in your area.
And thank you all for your continued support happy
Christmas and new year


